
HOPE COMMUNITY SCHOOL

IMPORTANT DATES

CRAZY HAIR DAY!

NEWSLETTER

NO LOVELY HAT COLLECTIVE | Friday 1st March

Year R trip | Tuesday March 5th | MAST theatre

Year 4 trip | Tuesday March 5th | Living Rainforest

Year R trip | Thursday 21st March | Longdown Farm

Year 2 trip | Monday 25th March | Seacity Museum

World Book Day | Thursday 7th March

This week the children have been thinking about
our core value of Adventure. They have thought
about how important it is to persevere and be
persistent. That is all about keeping on trying,
even when things get difficult. Over this half-
term we are challenging children to demonstrate
the characteristic of being persistent in all that
they do.
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23rd February 2024

CHRISTIAN VALUE OF
THE FORTNIGHT

 LOVELY HAT WINNERS! 

Creators |  Ishmaeil
Trailblazers | Maria
Innovators | Natan
Discoverers | Bryan
Blue Adventurers | Dumisa
Green Adventurers | Kobe
Explorers | Tabitha
Pioneers | Alana

Well done to all this weeks winners!

Many thanks to everyone for a fantastic
Crazy Hair Day on Friday 9th February.

We raised nearly £100!



LATENESS

SAFEGUARDING CORNER

Please remember to contact us before 9.15am if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.
 You can use the ParentMail app, call 02380 385122 or email southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT GOOD ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY ARE IMPORTANT
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Principal: Mr Steve Wright

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE MATTERS!

Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton SO14 1NF
TEL: 02380 385122    EMAIL: southampton@hopecommunityschool.org

Website: www.hopecommunityschool.org

Creators
Trailblazers
Innovators
Discoverers
Blue Adventurers
Green Adventurers
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Week beginning 5th February 2024
Creators children late
Trailblazers children late
Innovators children late
Discoverers children late
Blue Adventurers late
Green Adventurers late
Explorers children late
Pioneers children late

4
3
5
2
2
2
4
1

Last week there were 29 instances of lateness by 23 children.
That means 11 hours and  minutes of learning time was lost.

We are really blessed in our city to have many libraries such as:
Bitterne Library
Central Library

Lordshill Library
Portswood Library

Shirley Library
Woolston Library

Joining is easy and free and the library teams are very helpful.
Once you have joined you can take out 20 items at any time including:

Books for adults and children
Audiobooks on CD, MP3 and Cassette

Books in large print
Films and TV series on DVD

Music CDs
Music scores

Language learning resources
Books in foreign languages

Jigsaw puzzles (only available in Bitterne Library)
The libraries also put on lots of free events especially for children and they are a

great place to go to in the holidays.

You can find out more online by visiting https://www.southampton.gov.uk/libraries

https://southampton.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRN/WPAC/HOME

